
Hampton Falls Planning Board 

Master Plan Committee 

Draft Workshop Minutes October 11, 2018 

 

Present: Charlyn Brown, Chairwoman; Larry Smith; Lisa Brown-Kucharski; Andrew 

Brubaker and Glenn Greenwood, Consultant. 

The workshop began at 8:10 A.M. and ended at 9:50 A.M.  

The Existing and Future Land Use Chapter was reviewed.  Some needed corrections 

and minor revisions were made.  A copy with the changes included will be sent for final 

review prior to the next workshop. The committee also asked if changes being 

considered for the Natural Resources Chapter (mainly reduction in unnecessary 

content) could not also be sent for prior feedback before the workshop.  That would be 

helpful in preparing the revision of what had been previously considered. 

Larry reported that he finally has been able to obtain from Phil Chura the needed 

pictures (those that the committee had previously selected) to introduce each chapter.   

Workshop minutes not previously approved were considered at this time and approved. 

The next workshop will be held on Thursday, October 18, 2018, at 8:00 A.M.   


